Dear Parent/Carer
As you are aware the Covid-19 guidelines have had many changes over the past few months, which am sure you will all agree has been very confusing for everyone. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have attached the latest Covid-19 guidance flowchart from our local Public Health team for Parents/Carers to familiarise themselves with.  Please refer to this flowchart if you are unsure whether you should have your child tested or not.  Public Health have also listed additional symptoms which may be early warning signs of Covid-19 in children.
If you have any questions or require further guidance please do not hesitate to contact me.
Thank you for your continued support.
Cathie Stone
School Matron 
